
 


In accordance with BCLA regulations, all associations volunteers that work with children 
under the age of 18 must submit to a complete criminal record check (CRC) prior to the start 
of the season. This search will be free of charge for all participants.


Chilliwack Minor Lacrosse requires bench personnel including team managers to have a CRC 
completed by April 15th. If by May 1st, a valid CRC has not been submitted to the CMLA, the 
bench person shall be prohibited from working with the players until such time as their CRC 
has been submitted. CRCs must be renewed every three (3) years.


 To submit your request to a Criminal Record Check, please visit the website below. Results of 
your CRC will be sent directly to the CMLA via email and are completely confidential. 


Online Link: https://justice.gov.bc.ca/eCRC/ 
Access Code: 8PL7Q8L7UV 

Thank you so much for volunteering your time to help coach for Chilliwack Minor Lacrosse.

https://justice.gov.bc.ca/eCRC/

